
 

 
 
November 18, 2022 
 
Pablo Munoz of Mezcalera, LLC 
439 Highway 6 & 50 
Fruita, CO 81521 

Sent via email to: munozpd95@gmail.com 

Re: New Retail Food Establishment – El Mescal Family Mexican Restaurant 

Contact Name: Pablo Munoz 

The plans and specifications for the following establishment were reviewed by Mesa County Public 
Health for compliance with the Colorado Retail Food Establishment Rules and Regulations: 
 

El Mescal Family Mexican Restaurant 
439 Highway 6 & 50 Fruita, CO 81521 

 
Scope of Work: Serve a wide array of Mexican cuisine including eggs, oysters, chicken, shrimp, 
octopus, steak, & pork. 

 
The plans and specifications have been reviewed based upon the menu that was submitted. Those items 
that were identified in the review are the facility plans, plan review application, menu, and equipment 
specification cut sheets. Any changes in the menu or method of operation may result in additional 
requirements that would require changes in the equipment in the facility to meet code requirements.   
 
This plan approval is valid for one (1) year from the date of this letter. Failure to complete construction 
work within one year from the date of this letter may subject you to additional plan review 
requirements and/or fees. A pre-operational inspection must be made of this establishment prior to 
opening. Please contact this office at least 3-5 days in advance to schedule the inspection. 
 
If you have any questions concerning the plan approval, please contact the Environmental Health team 
at 970-683-6630. 

 
 
 
Damian Czaplinski 
Environmental Health Program 

P.O. Box 20,000 
Grand Junction, CO  81502-5033 

  (970) 248-6900 
www.health.mesacounty.us 

 


